
My favorite quotes from 
Victor Frankl’s Man’s Search For Meaning 

 
 “In the Nazi concentration camps, one could have witnessed that 
those who knew that there was a task waiting for them to fulfill were 
most apt to survive.” Pg. 104 
 
 “Let us consider, for instance, “Sunday neurosis,” that kind of 
depression which afflicts people who become aware of a lack of 
content in their lives when the rush of the busy week is over and the 
void within themselves becomes manifest.” Pg. 107 
 
“For the meaning of life differs from man to man, from day to day and 
from hour to hour. What matters, therefor, is not the meaning of life 
in general but rather the specific meaning of a person’s life at a 
given moment. To put the question in general terms would be 
comparable to the question posed to a chess champion: ‘Tell me, 
Master, what is the best move in the world?’ There simply is no such 
thing as the best or even a good move apart from a particular 
situation in a game and the particular personality of one’s opponent. 
The same holds for human existence. One should not search for an 
abstract meaning of life.” Pg. 108 
 
 “Live as if you were living already for the second time and as if 
you had acted the first time as wrongly as you are about to act now.” 
Pg. 109 
 
“…it is a characteristic of the American culture that, again and 
again, one is commanded and ordered to ‘be happy.” But happiness 
cannot be pursued; it must ensue. One must have a reason to ‘be 
happy.’ Once the reason is found, however, one becomes happy 
automatically. As we see, a human being is not one in pursuit of 
happiness but rather in search of a reason to become happy…” Pg. 138 
 
“This need for a reason is similar in another specifically human 
phenomenon – laughter. If you want anyone to laugh you have to 
provide him with a reason, e.g., you have to tell him a joke. In no 
way is it possible to evoke real laughter by urging him, or having 
him urge himself, to laugh.” Pg. 138 
 
 “…the three facets of this syndrome – depression, aggression, 
addiction – are due to what is called in logotherapy “the existential 
vacuum,” a feeling of emptiness and meaninglessness.” Pg. 141 
 


